
 
 

 

 

Calgary Events Committee Presents: 

 

East Village and Victoria Park: A Master Planned District 

Join Susan Veres of the Calgary Municipal Land Corporation, Calgary Neighbourhoods and APPI members for a 

presentation on the future of a Master Planned District including East Village and Victoria Park. As Senior VP 

Strategy & Business Development, Susan has played key roles both in stewarding current CMLC projects and 

in evaluating and securing future opportunities that fit with the organization’s mandate and capabilities. Gifted 

with foresight and big picture thinking, Susan has been integral in crafting a long-term strategic vision for the 

company, ensuring the organization is well positioned for future growth, and uncovering new and rewarding 

ways to put the CMLC team’s considerable talents as developers and placemakers to very good use. 

CMLC is an independent development company created by the City of Calgary in 2007 to advance the City’s 

objectives for urban diversification, community renewal, infrastructure investment and placemaking. They 

make neighborhoods more livable – plan and develop new infrastructure, connectivity, public art, 

programming, places to live, retail and other elements of a true community. Starting in East Village, CMLC is 

now expanding their presence to new communities including Calgary’s future Entertainment District. Since 

delivery of the East Village Master Plan began ten years ago, CMLC has attracted over $3 billion in planned 

investment to the neighbourhood. When East Village is built out, the investment will generate approximately 

$40 million in annual tax revenue for the City of Calgary and the Province of Alberta.  

Wednesday, November 22, 2017 

Registration:  11:30 AM Event: 12:00-1:00 PM  

The Winston Golf Club – Imperial Ball Room  

2502 6 St NE, Calgary AB (former Calgary Elks Lodge) 
 

Prices (lunch included): APPI Members $35.00, Non-members 
$40.00, Students $25.00 (GST included, GST # 83317 5409RT001) 

 

Registration Information: Online registration via credit card or invoicing can be made via: 

http://www.albertaplanners.com/events/upcoming-events. Registration must be completed by Friday 

November 17, 2017.   

 

For Additional Information: email dana@albertaplanners.com.  

Refunds will not be issued; however, registrations may be transferred. 
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